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4th May 2022  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am just writing to remind everyone of our healthy snack policy. Like all primary schools, we have a 

healthy snack policy – but I am aware that this has slipped slightly during the pandemic. Therefore, 

I am writing to remind you of the policy and to highlight the fact that we are going to start enforcing 

it. 

All children are allowed to have a mid-morning snack during their break times – however these 

snacks must be healthy ones. By this we mean no sweets, crisps or chocolate bars. All our infant 

children have access to free pieces of fruit every day. All children are also able to buy snacks from 

school including orange juice, toast and bagels. We do also sell a bacon sandwich as a treat once 

a week on a Wednesday. 

I ask for your support in not giving children crisps, sweets or chocolate for morning snacks. If staff 

see any children with these snacks we will give them a reminder to not bring them in. If it happens a 

second time we will take the snack away and give them it back at dinner or at the end of the day. 

If your child brings a packed lunch to school then they are able to bring a chocolate bar or pack of 

crisps in to have as part of their lunch. We do however ask that this is just one chocolate bar. 

Can I remind everyone that lollipops and chewing gum are not allowed in school. 

Thanks for your support. 

Yours Truly, 

 

 

Mr Manning 

Headteacher 

 
 


